Emersons Green Primary **The Control of the Contro

Fundraising totals

A huge thank you to everyone who supported our Summer Fayre last week and our refreshment café at the year 5 and 6 Matilda performance. The Summer Fayre has raised a total of over £1700, a huge thank you to everyone who helped and supported this event. These events take a lot of planning to come together and any help – even bagging sweets was hugely appreciated.

When you reach the end of the holidays and are preparing all your new uniform please remember...

MyNameTags

Huge thanks to all parents who have used MyNametags we have received £66 in fundraising this year already. If you're looking to stock up on name tags over the summer, why not go to MyNameTags and help raise funds for the school with every purchase. You can use this site to purchase labels for clothes and accessories, and simply enter our school ID 59636, and we will receive a small percentage of every sale!



This is our last newsletter of this academic year and we wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support either helping at events or bringing your pennies to support the PTFA. We are already planning next years' calendar and have some new events we are hoping to put together. If you have an idea for an event or a great way to raise funds please pop along to our next meeting and share your ideas. We would love to have a wider parent voice at our meetings.

Our first meeting will be Thursday 5th October at 6pm, held in school. In response to parent feedback there will be a Teams link distributed to enable as many people as possible to join us.

Thank You!